
 
 
 
 

SATURDAY, MAY 9, 2020 
 ---- Eleanor & Jerry Ormsby 
 ---- David Weir 
            

 

SUNDAY, MAY 10, 2020 
 ---- Anne Nausid (Living) 
 ---- Vilma Ianni 
 ---- Theresa DeTorrice 
 ---- George & Lenore McKenzie 
 ---- Patrick Morgan (12th Ann) 
 ---- Rose Marie Spina 
            

 

MONDAY, MAY 11, 2020    
 

 

TUESDAY, MAY 12, 2020         
 ---- Michael Mitchsele 
            
 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 13, 2020 
 ---- Ella Rodriguez (Living) 
            

 

THURSDAY, MAY 14, 2020 
 ---- Dennis Paradise 
            
 

FRIDAY, MAY 15, 2020 
 ---- Peter Stanzione 
            

 

SATURDAY, MAY 16, 2020 
 ---- Mary Margaret Lyons 
 ---- Rev. Ward Moore 
            
 

SUNDAY, MAY 17, 2020 
 ---- Kate Renzetti 
 ---- Anthony Sansone 
 ---- Kenneth Conti 
  
 
SANCTUARY LAMP 
 In memory of Dn. Pat VanOrman 

SUNDAY OFFERING 
 

May 2-3, 2020                 $3,484.00         
Easter                                $      95.00        
Monthly                            $1,030.00         
Flowers                            $    500.00  
 
TOTAL                               $5,109.00 
  
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!! 
Reminder: If you attend Mass at either St. Luke’s or St. Mark’s you can drop your 
Our Lady of the Mountain envelope in the collection basket and it will be credited 
as your donation to Our Lady of the Mountain. 
 
 

FAITH DIRECT 
 

During this time of social distancing, Our Lady of the Mountain depends 
on online donations to continue our ministry.  
 
We prayerfully invite you to sign up for eGiving from your computer, 

smartphone or tablet and set up a recurring donation or make a one -
t ime gift.  
 
Sign up today by visiting faith.direct/NJ568.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of our parish family.  

 
 God Bless You,     
Fr. Marcin 
 

MINISTRIES 
 

 Altar Servers ---------------------- Fr. Javier --------------------------- 876-4395 
 Baptism Preparation ------------ Fr. Marcin ------------------------- 876-4395 
 Children’s Liturgy ---------------- Debi Pinelli ------------------ 908-256-6338 
 Columbiettes --------------------- Joanne Lee ------------------ 908-619-3835 
 Eucharistic Ministers ----------- Cindy Jones ----------------------- 684-0661 
 Evangelization -------------------- Renny Hodgskin ------------------ 876-4395 
 Food Pantry Director ----------- Traci Geraghty -------------------- 876-4003 
 Gift Shop --------------------------- Fran Clary -------------------------- 852-5779 
 Knights of Columbus ------------ John Clary ------------------------- 852-5779 
 Lectors------------------------------ Chris Latran ----------------------- 852-9341 
 Music/Choir Director ----------- Rita Mueller ----------------- 973-862-2095 
 R.C.I.A. ----------------------------- Fr. Marcin ------------------------- 876-4395 
 Rosary Altar Society ------------ Carol Petronella ------------ 732-794-8382 
 Sacristan --------------------------- Linda Richartz -------------------- 876-4395 
 Visiting Ministry ----------------- Deacon Bob Head --------------- 684-8399 
 Weddings -------------------------- Kim Smith ------------------------- 876-4395 

Local Youth Protection /  Safe Environment Coordinator: Kim Smith 
 

THIS WEEK’S EVENTS 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 
 
 
 

      

      

 MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 



 
May 10th, 2020          5th Sunday of Easter 

 

 
 

 
 

Today we celebrate the 5th Sunday of Easter and MOTHER’S DAY. In today’s 
Gospel Jesus says “I am the way, the life and the truth!” Three important words. Without 
the way we cannot walk. Without the truth we cannot be certain. Without life, there is 
only death! Jesus explains that he is the way because “No one can come to the Father 
except through me!” He is the door through which the sheep enter and leave. Jesus is the 
truth  because seeing him we see the image of the Father. “If you know me, you know my 
Father too!” Jesus is the life because if we walk in his footsteps we shall be united to the 
Father and shall have life in us. 
 In the Gospel Philip asked Jesus to be able to see the Father and Jesus responded, 
“Have I been with you all this time, Philip, and you still do not know me? To have seen me 
is to have seen the Father.”  If Jesus were to ask that question of us I think we would all 
answer that we do know something of Jesus but we don’t know him very well. That is 

why we worry. If we knew Jesus better we would not focus on problems and difficulties but focus on Jesus instead. “Have I been 
with you all this time and you still do not know me?” “Have I been with you all this time in the Mass and sacraments and the Word 
of God in the Bible and you still do not know me?” “Have I been with you all this time in the faith of your community and when 
you pray to me and you still do not know me?” “Have I been with you all this time and when you look back over your life you can 
see that I sent you help when you needed it and you still do not know me?” 
If we had more of Jesus in our lives we would have less fear, worries and anxieties. We would still have problems. God never 
promised that we would not have problems.  If we try to live without Jesus, life will not go nearly as well for us as when we 
have Jesus at the center of our lives. We can overcome problems better with Jesus in our lives than without Jesus. If we turn 
our backs on Jesus how can we expect to succeed? Let us focus on Jesus and not on the problems. When we have problems let 

us turn to Jesus who is always waiting for us. CHRIST IS RISEN! TRULY HE IS RISEN!
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Today, we want to give thanks for our mothers — for the gift of life 
and for all their love and compassion. Every day, every hour. And the 
beautiful thing is that it doesn’t stop as we grow up, as we all know! 
A mother’s love is for always, forever. Today let us especially pray for 
all mothers and for our families.  

Jesus says “ love one another as I have loved you” . Jesus is 
alive, He is with us. It’s possible for us to look at him and really in this 
way! Love is the way for peace and happiness. Love is the way of 
Jesus — and love is the way God wants us to follow. We know that 
love is beautiful, but it’s not always easy. It takes  
a lot of hard work and patience. Just like a mother’s love. Mothers 
show love in simple ways. Every day, little ways that show great love. 
Always. 

A mother’s love is a great and special kind of love. In  
a mother’s love for her children, we see a reflection of the kind of 
love that God our Father has for each one of us. The beautiful love 
of God for me, for each one of us — for you. The beautiful love of a 
mother’s heart. 

Let us thank God today for all our mothers — for all our 
mother who are with us, and for all those who have gone before us 
marked with the sign of faith. Let us thank God for their example of 
great love. 

And may the Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of Love, help us to 
follow her Son — who came to show us the way of love.  

 
 



NEWS AND UPDATES 
As Catholics this time has been especially painful as we 
have had to “fast” from the Holy Eucharist since the 
churches are closed. Our sacramental life has been 
affected along with our ongoing faith formation. 
Providing pastoral care has become something of a 
challenge due to social distancing. 
Let me assure you, my dear parishioners, THAT I AM 
PROVIDING PASTORAL CARE REGARDLESS OF THE 
PANDEMIC. Please call or e-mail me if I can be helpful 
to you. I am available for confession, visiting the sick 
with the sacraments and providing other pastoral care 
that is needed. PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE TO CONTACT 
ME – I AM HERE FOR YOU! 
 
Let me also again invite you to sign up for FLOCKNOTE 
which is a wonderful way for you to receive parish 
information via cell phone text OR email. Just go to the 
parish website and click on the little lamb logo. Be an 
informed member of the OLM flock. As your pastor I 
want to make sure we are together heading in the same 
direction! To register simply text OLM1969 to 84576. 
 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR YOUR GIVING. 
Your giving enables us to minister to people just like 
this on a weekly basis. As the Bible says 
in Deuteronomy 15:10 “… because of this the Lord your 
God will bless you in all your work and in everything you 
put your hand to.” 
Thank you for mailing and dropping off your weekly 
donations. If you would like to write a check for 
multiple envelopes you can. But please give us the 
envelopes NOT a list of dates. The envelope company 
processes the envelopes w/machines so your 
envelopes go through a machine not by hand. You can 
do 1 check but please include all the envelopes that 
your donations is covering.  
Thank you so much for helping me out during these 
very difficult times. Your help has been invaluable to 
me, and I don’t know how I would have managed 
without your help and support. Again, thank you so 
much. I sincerely appreciate your generosity. 

IT IS ONLY THROUGH YOUR 
CONTRIBUTIONS THAT WE ARE ABLE 
TO SURVIVE AND DELIVER SERVICES 
AND CARRY OUT THE IMPORTANT 

SPIRITUAL WORK WITHIN THE 
CHURCH AND BEYOND ESPECIALLY 

NOW DURING THIS PANDEMIC TIME. 
 
 
 

 
DEAR MOTHERS PLEASE JOIN ME FOR CROWNING AN IMAGE OF 

THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY WITH SPECIAL BLESSING THAT I 
WOULD LIKE TO BESTOW UPON YOU ON THIS SPECIAL DAY 

SUNDAY --- 11:00AM 
-This week Holy Mass will be celebrated (MONDAY – THURSDAY) at 
10:30am 
-Divine Mercy Devotion (3rd Friday and we follow our normal 
schedule) at 3:00pm 
-Outdoor confession ‘if weather permits’ (St. Mark’s parking lot) – 
Saturday - 11:00am – 12noon 
-Vigil Mass (for 6th Sunday of Easter) – Saturday at 6:00pm 
 

.PRAY DAILY. 
.PRAYER OF POPE FRANCIS FOR PROTECTION AND HELP. 

O Mary, you always shine on our path as a sign of salvation and 
of   hope. We entrust ourselves to you, Health of the Sick, who at 
the cross took part in Jesus’ pain, keeping your faith firm. 
You…know what we need, and we are sure you will provide so 
that, as in Cana of Galilee, we may return to joy and to feasting 
after this time of trial. Help us, Mother of Divine Love, to conform 
to the will of the Father and to do as we are told by Jesus, who 
has taken upon himself our sufferings and carried our sorrows to 
lead us, through the cross, to the joy of the resurrection. Amen. 
Under your protection, we seek refuge, Holy Mother of God. Do 
not disdain the entreaties of those of us who are in trial, but 
deliver us from every danger, O glorious and blessed Virgin. 
 

BISHOP IS ASKING US TO PRAY A ROSARY DAILY TO MARY 
OUR MOTHER 

 

From Fr. Javier 
Due to the current situation of the world, Fr. Javier will not be 
able to return to us until this situation is rectified. His country 
is shut down until approximately May 11th as of now. 

 
SARAH’S FIGHT FOR HOPE BLOOD DRIVE 

A Blood Drive on Tuesday, June 23rd from 1:00PM – 6:00PM at 
the Schooley’s Mountain Fire House – Main Hall, 231 Schooley’s 
Mountain Road, Long Valley. To schedule your appointment 
today go to www.redcrossblood.org  
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.redcrossblood.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
OLM SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS 

Scholarship applications for high school seniors 
applying for or entering an institution of higher 
learning or recognized trade school are available in 
the Parish Office beginning Monday, May 4th, 2020. 
Due to the pandemic we are asking the seniors to 
please call the office and leave your name, address 
& a phone number and we will mail you the 
application with the instructions. 
 
All new applications must be returned to Kim 
Smith by Friday, May 29th, 2020. 
 
Scholarship awards are based on the following 
criteria: 

�x Student or family of student is a 
registered parishioner for at least one 
year and contributes by way of our 
envelope system. 

�x Parish service involvement up to 50%. 
�x Financial need up to 25%. 
�x Scholastic achievement up to 25%. 

 
Renewal Applications for our current college 
students, are also available in the office and must 
be returned no later than June 19th, 2020.  
Due to the pandemic we are asking renewal 
students to please call the office and leave your 
name, address & a phone number and we will 
mail you the application with the instructions.  
For more information, please call the Parish Office. 

 
 

2020 LONG VALLEY KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
SCHOLARSHIP  

The Long Valley Knights of Columbus Scholarship is 
open to any graduating high school senior residing 
within Washington township area or otherwise 
sponsored by a member of the Long Valley Knights of 
Columbus Council #10419. Candidates must be a 
practicing Catholic and be accepted to a two or four-
year program at an accredited college, university or 
Trade School for  the 2020– 2021 school year. For any 
questions, you can have people contact me 
at patgibb@gmail.com. 
The Application is available on the Knights website. 
Click “resources” then go to “Knights of Columbus” 

 
 
 

BACKPACK PROGRAM 
WE ARE STILL TRYING TO HONOR OUR OBLIGATION TO THIS 
DIOCESE PROGRAM. As part of our Lenten journey, we seek 
to feed the hungry. OLM is once again preparing meal 
packages for the preschool children in the Paterson Diocese 
preschool El Mundo del Nino. A weekend's worth of meals is put 
into a gallon size zip lock bag and placed in the child's backpack 
on Friday afternoon, ensuring the child will have food for the 
weekend.  We also include what we call a 'family meal'.  A 
container will be in the gathering space for your donations.  The 
following is a list of needed items: 1 pound bag rice or beans, 
microwavable meals ("Chef Boyardee", "Easy Mac"), canned 
chicken and tuna, juice boxes, snack items (cheese & crackers, 
raisins, granola/cereal bars).  If you would like to make a 
monetary donation, please place your donation in an envelope 
and mark it "Backpack Program" and put it in the church drop 
box. We will use the donation to purchase items in need.  For 
any questions, please contact Dolores Reagle at 908-876-5024 or 
ministrytoyouth@comcast.net. 

 
 

 
 

Grade K – 10 ALL CLASSES CANCELLED UNTIL 
FURTHER NOTICE 

 
High School Youth Group 

 Grades 9 to 12 
 
 
 

GROCERY GIFT CARDS 
Your support of this program helps our young 
people as all the proceeds go into our OLM 
Scholarship Fund.  Gift cards are always available 
at the OLM office during regular office hours. If you 
have not tried this way to shop for your family’s 
food give it a try.  It can also help with budgeting. 

Thank you! Cards are available. Please call the office! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:patgibb@gmail.com.
mailto:ministrytoyouth@comcast.net.


 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Are you looking for an exciting opportunity to 
share your faith with our young parishioners and 
neighbors?  
VBS will be held July 27th - 31st.  
If you could not attend the planning meeting and 
would like to be involved in our VBS, please 
contact Dolores Reagle, youth group coordinator, 
at ministrytoyouth@comcast.net or 908-876-5024. 

 
 

Easter Flowers 2020 
Thank you to everyone who contributed to the Easter 

Flowers 
Lorraine Bartek in memory of John, Michael, Janet, 
Bryan Tereman 
Rosemary McNary in memory of John McNary, Louis & 
Rose Girgenti, Joseph Cottone, Savario Palazzo 
Ianneci Mahler in memory of Monaco & Wenzler 
Families 
Taverna Family in memory of Doreo & Matilda Mellusi, 
Walter & Genevieve Taverna 
Mernard & MaryAnn Schettino in memory of Schettino 
& Sedlock Family 
In memory of George Craney 
In memory of Peter & Angela Iannuzzo 
In memory of Sr. Bonaventure C.S.JB., Michael & Evelyn 
Rogan 
In memory of Cornelius & Gertrude Shea, John J. 
Sheppard, Matthew Barther, Sterling & Dorothy Haskell 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK 

Please remember to pray for the sick of our parish 
community who have requested our prayers: Baby Aiden, 
Baby Avery, Anthony Arbolino, Arianna Anello, Vic Berzanski, 

Addison Bigos, Christine Bird, Alex Birdsall, Julien Bonifacio, Noah 
Bonita, Patrick & Sharon Bower, Karen Boyd, Christine Branch, Toni 
Brenner, Christina Brithtly, Kim Brown, Nancy Buchman, Tim Burns, 
Josephine Canova, Patricia Carroll, Joseph Caruso, Ron Caruso, James 
Castagna, Jeff Cheripka, Robert Cheripka, David Chung, Eric Clemente, 
Robert Curtis, Sr., Randy Clymer, William Corchado, Chris Cornell, Fr. Ed 
Davey, Gary Davila, Phyllis DeFranco, Christopher Delplato, Michelle 
Demarest, Mike Depew, Vito Dellibovi, Dennis Doner, Sue Elahie, Glenn 
Evans, Jayden Feichter, Michael Fiume,  Barbara Froetscher, Mary 
Gallagher, Baby Antonia Gallardo, Ann Gentile, Jean Greco, Jerry Green, 
Don Grevera, Mike Grundy, Sr., Anabela Guerra, Laurel Jilek, Kristina 
Kantz,  Michael Kennedy, Martin Kester, Carman Kissoczy, Pam Longo, 
Raymond Lurker, Jillian Martin, Nancy Martin, Judy Martino, Aiden 
Mason, Darlene McHugh, Ed Michonski, Jennifer Mollitor, Faith Morelli, 
Nora Ochwat, Johnnie O’Conney, Jim Owens, Mary Pace,  Dennis 
Paradise, Arlene & Chandra Parikh, Anita Paterson, Jim & Carolynn 
Pauze, Stelios & Mary Pispitsos, Rita Powell, Deanna Procuito, Clifford 
Pultz, Art Quails,  Joanne Reilly, Dan Salerno, Kathleen Sanders, Marge 
Sanders, Jillian Sayre, Connor Scott, Colinda Shernce, Paula Smith, Brian 
Steli, Bob Taylor, Thomas Tell, Jr., April Turkmen, Paula Vacca, Lil Varga, 
Jean Ward, Ronald Warner, Allen Watts, Ryan Wendt, Adrienne Werner, 
Alice Whedon, Betty Windt, Melissa Winters & Issac Zujkowski. We are 
currently praying for the sick from the pulpit for one month then adding 
their names to this list in the bulletin. If there is someone’s name listed 
that has passed away please contact the office and let us know. Thank 
you 
 
 
 

 

mailto:ministrytoyouth@comcast.net

